Starlight Ranch Mobile Home Owners’ Association
Monthly Board of Directors Meeting
May 9, 2018, 6:00 PM

Call to Order:
Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors monthly meeting was held on Wednesday, May 9, 2018, at the front clubhouse. President Curt Delong, welcomed everyone opening the meeting at 6:00 p.m.  All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance.
Roll call was taken. Board Members present were: Curt Delong-President, Richard Balderson-Director, Roger Hebert-Director, Denise Koplar-Director, Laurie Lyons-Director and Vern Olsen-Director.  Bob Marley-Director was absent without reason.  Georgia Moffat- Secretary/Treasurer was also present. 

Approval of April 14, 2018 Board Meeting Minutes
Georgia read minutes from the board meeting held on April 14, 2018.  A motion was made by Roger to accept the minutes as read, seconded for approval by Laurie.  All in favor, motion carried.  Georgia also read the minutes from the town hall meeting held on April 14, 2018.  A motion was made by Richard to accept the minutes as read, seconded for approval by Roger.  All in favor, motion carried.

Treasurer Report
Georgia read the Treasurer Report for April, 2018.  All account balances were read. The accounts for the month of April, 2018 total was $22,942.25. A motion was made by Richard to accept treasurer report as read, seconded for approval by Laurie.  All in favor, motion carried.  A deposit of $90.00 was made to Operations from the Rummage sale.  Received March activity reimbursement from ELS for $769.08 but still waiting for April for $482.15 before paying back the $600.00 borrowed from Operations.

Activities Committee Report
Laurie went over the activities for June.  The activities planned for June are Ice Cream Social, Fathers Day and the 4th of July BBQ.  Total budget for June is $546.00. A motion was made by Roger to accept Activity report as read, seconded for approval by Richard.  All in favor, motion carried.  

Business Operations
[bookmark: _GoBack]The estimate for the 8 ID badges is estimated to be $150.00.  A motion was made by Richard to approve the costs, seconded for approval by Laurie.  All in favor, motion carried.

Other business
Discussion was held concerning mailing the monthly newsletter to out-of-town residents and shut ins.  This will be presented to the residents at the town hall.  The minutes from December are still missing.  Bob was not at this meeting.  The board still has no answer.  The ELS monthly managers meeting is rescheduled to May 18th at 11 AM.  Dave did not show up for the last meeting.  Another town hall will be held June 9th at 11 AM in the front clubhouse.  Tom had a meeting with the Orange County Sheriff Office crime prevention deputy.  He will share this information at the next town hall meeting.


Meeting adjourned at 6:58 PM. 

